
EX28. REVIEW OF TAXI FARE SCALES AND OTHER CHARGES

The Executive considered a report by the Chief Governance officer on the review of
taxi fare scales and other charges.

The Council  was required to set  its  taxi  fare scales and other charges every 18 months
and was required to follow a statutory review process before setting its charges. Details
of the consultation exercise which had been undertaken were presented together with
proposals for fares and for the calendar meter calibration test.

Decision

The Executive agreed:-

(1)  to propose an increase to the running mile charge of 3% with a proposed
implementation date of 1 September 2013; and

(2)  to delegate it to the Chief Governance Officer to confirm and implement the
revised fares scale in the event that there are no written representations
following press advertisement of the revised scale.


